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2 Corinthians 5:14-21 

8.17.2014 

Why We Do It 
starting point 

Our next Starting Point class will be on September 14th. This is a great 

opportunity to find out who we are as a church, and to find out what your 

next step should be. This is also the class to come to if you are interested 

in finding out about church membership. Lunch and childcare are 

provided. Sign-up in the Come section of the Information Center. 

school supply drive 

We are collecting school supplies for the North Clackamas School 

District. For a complete list of supplies needed, stop by the Information 

Center! Supplies can be dropped of in the Kid’s Wing. 

online giving 

The Eastridge website allows you to set up regular, recurring 

contributions through online giving.  Online giving is safe, secure, and a 

great way to be intentional about honoring God through generosity even 

when you’re away. 

recycle your bulletin 

This is just a reminder that we re-use our bulletin skins each week.  

Please place them in the marked bins as  you leave today!  The black bins 

are for the bulletins only, no cups please! 

what’s happening               08.17.2014 

School Supply Drive      August 

Starting Point       9.14 

Connect Fair       9.21 

Awana Start Date      9.24 

HS Backpacking Trip      10.9-12 

Youth Retreat       10.31-11.2 

 

upcoming events    


